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Today we have filed a lawsuit on behalf of Kristina Hagan, an actress, against

David Boreanaz alleging sexual harassment in employment.  Ms, Hagan is a member of

both the Screen Actors Guild and the American Federation of Television and Radio

Artists.

She is an actress who is working towards her goals, but who like many other

actresses has not yet been able to achieve them.  For that reason she is extremely

vulnerable as many actresses are in Hollywood.

Ms. Hagan’s allegations are set forth in her lawsuit and we will have no further

comment on them.

We also represent another woman who has filed a charge of sexual harassment in

employment against Mr. Boreanaz.  We have asked the California Department of Fair

Employment and Housing to investigate.

Ms. Hagan is looking forward to her day in Court.
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